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OUTCOME:  4 - Individual Health Benefits 

 

Topic: Bulk Billing 

 

Type of Question: Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator: Watt, Murray 

 

Question:  

 

Is the Department aware of any GPs or practices that have stopped/restricted bulk billing 

and/or increased existing fees, and attributed this to the 'freeze' on Medicare rebates? Please 

provide any examples of which the Department is aware.   

 

 

Answer: 

 

This was answered on page 26 of the Hansard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


